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Our Ref:  
Date:  22nd February 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am delighted to share with you the proposed plan for our Primary Seven Transition programme which will 

take place over the next few months. This is an exciting time and a big step for all young people, and we 

look forward to meeting with and supporting both parents and pupils (either in person or online) to ensure a 

smooth and confident transition to secondary school. Please see below the proposed timeline of events 

your children can expect to help support their move to Gleniffer in August. 

Date Action 

W/B 21st 
February & 
during March 
2022 

Over a six-week period in February and March, Pupil Support Teachers from 
Gleniffer will make weekly visits to our associated primaries and spend time 
working and building relationships with our Primary 7 pupils. 

Feb 2022 Video release - ‘A Walk Round Gleniffer’ 

Feb 2022 Podcast available on website – S1 pupils will answer questions from our 
Primary 7 pupils. 

4th May 2022 Primary 7 Parents Information Evening- all being well, parents and pupils will be 
invited to visit the Gleniffer building 

During May & 
June 2022 

With the help of the P7 teachers, our Pupil Support and Pastoral staff will gather 
all the information they need to support our Primary pupils in preparation for 
their move to Gleniffer. 

10th & 11th May 
2022 

Primary 7 Induction Days (P7 pupils visit Gleniffer) 

1st June 2022 Primary 7 Sports Day (P7 pupils visit Gleniffer) 

August 2022 S1 Parents Information Evening 

 

Our Gleniffer High School website is also definitely worth a visit. You will find there lots of important 

information for pupils and parents which is being regularly uploaded under the P7/S1 Transition tab on the 

home page.  

Moving to secondary for some young people can be a daunting process, so it is important we work together 

to make sure everyone has a positive and stress-free experience. We are looking forward to meeting and 

working with your children and are committed to delivering a positive transition to Gleniffer High School.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Aileen Sangster 

Depute Head Teacher 

http://www.glenifferhigh.renfrewshire.sch.uk/

